
Requisition of Students 
Inbox 

 
Malay Mukherjee <m.k.m.1963.yoga@gmail.com> 
 

Mon, May 26, 
7:03 PM 

 

 

 

to me 
 

 

Dated, 26.05.2023 

Sub.: Requisition of Female Students for the Education Dept. Programme at Milonmela 

Respected Sir, 

With due respect I would like to inform you that I am directed by the Sr. Special Commissioner (Law) 
to send approximately fifty (50) students from your college at the Milonmela Prangan near Science City, 
Kolkata on 01.06.2023 at 9.00 am in connection with the felicitation to the meritorious students of 

Madhyamick & Uchhamadhymick pariksha for the year 2023 by Hon’ble Chief Minister, Govt. West Bengal.   

They may be directed to report to Girija Basu at Salt Lake Yuba Abaas, Venue In Charge, of that 
programme.  

Regards, 

Malay Kumar Mukhopadhyay 
For Sri Abhijit Mukhopadhyay, IAS 

Venue In Charge 
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